

 	HORSEFLY WOMEN’S INSTITUTE 
________________BOX 301 Horsefly, BC, V0L 1L0______________
“The B.C. Women’s Institute is “An Educational Organization” for Women Since 1897 – Active in B.C. Since 1909”

To Whom It May Concern	 	 		       Date Items Needed By: November 28th 

I am writing on behalf of the Horsefly Women’s Institute.  Every year we hold a Ladies Only Silent Auction and Luncheon on the first Saturday in December.  The purpose of this event is to raise funds to enable us to assist Horsefly organizations and the community.  This is a popular and very well supported event in our community.
We award three bursaries each year to Horsefly students for post-secondary education; donate funds towards the Horsefly Volunteer Fire Department, Horsefly Seniors Activity & Wellness Society, Horsefly Fall Fair, Horsefly 4H Club, Horsefly School Parents Advisory Council (PAC), Farm2School – a hot lunch programme, and the Community Club.  We also provide baby baskets for new parents, service Celebrations of Life memorial teas and provide donations to families who experience life changing situations such as illness, accident, or loss through fire etc.
It is your generous support of the WI Silent Auction which makes this event a success and allows our organization to provide support to our community.
The bearer of this letter is a volunteer committee member for the Horsefly Women’s Institute and can provide you with a receipt or an invoice, whichever you require, for your donation.
We are grateful for any contribution you can offer.  If you have questions or need to contact us, please feel free to get in touch with our volunteer. Thank you for supporting our community.  You are appreciated.
Sincerely,
Horsefly Women’s Institute

Committee Member: Janine Lipus     		          Phone Number: 250.620.0016
image1.png





